92 Franklin Street - 4th Floor

Erie COUNTY LEGISLATURE
) Buffalo, New York 14202

March 5, 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE / MEDIA ADVISORY

To: All Interested Parties

From: Robert M. Graber
Clerk of the Legislature

Subject: Letters of Interest and Resumes for Position of Erie County Director of Western Regional
Off-Track Betting Corporation

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that letters of interest and resumes from individuals interested in appointment or
reappointment to the position of Erie County Directer of Western Regional Off-Track Betting
Corporation are being accepted by the Erie County Legislature.

Individuals interested in consideration should submit a letter of interest and resume to Legislature Chair
April N.M. Baskin, c/o Robert M. Graber, Clerk of the Legislature, 92 Franklin Street, Fourth Floor,
Buffalo, New York 14202 or via electronic mail to Robert.Graber@erie.gov.

The deadline for receipt of all documents is no later than 5:00 pm on Thursday, March 26, 2020.



